BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Public hearing of Friday, August 25, 1961, started at 7:30 P.M.

Five members were present: E. DeRouin

H. Guerin

R. Richard

H. Richardson

R. B. Biron

This was a public hearing held on the proposed rezoning of the following described land from an agricultural district to an industrial district; bounded westerly by land now or formerly of the New York, New Haven and Hartford Railroad, northerly bounded by Stall Brook, easterly by the easterly bank of the Charles River and southerly bounded by the northerly boundary of the industrial zone set aside for proposed Route 495 at a special town meeting held on December 2, 1960.

After some discussion it was unanimously voted to recommend the rezoning of the above-discribed area from an agricultural district to an industrial district at the town meeting to be held immediately following the said public hearing.

It was then voted to appoint Howard Richardson as the clerk of the Planning Board to replace R. Bernard Biron.

R. Bernard Biron	= <
Clerk	Chairman